
MEMORANDUM

To: Caregivers/Guardians of Granite Academy Students
From: Granite Academy

Topic:STORM CLOSING

As we approach the winter season, Granite Academy would like to ensure our families are fully
aware of our snowstorm procedures, as we currently work with more than 30 different sending
school districts.

Whenever there is a weather event that could impact the school day, we make every effort possible
to post Granite Academy’s specific information with the resources listed below no later than 6:00am
of the weather-impacted day.

It is important to note, however, that the bus company transporting your child to and from
Granite Academy follows the schedule of your town (your sending school district). Therefore if
your town is delayed, canceled or has early release, the bus company follows that schedule.
Students’ attendance records are not penalized if/when Granite Academy is open but your school
district is closed and there is no bus service for your student. Also, each district is responsible for
knowing if Granite Academy is delayed, closed or has an early release. Again, we try very hard to
have this posting up and available no later than 6:00am.

In the event of inclement weather—if Granite Academy must cancel, delay, or have early
release—the information can be found through the following sources:

Channel 7, WHDH TV
http://whdh.com/storm-closings-delays
The closing on Channel 7 online it will be listed under “Private Schools”

Channel 5, WCVB
https://www.wcvb.com/
The closing on Channel 5 online will be listed under “Private Schools”

Email Blast/One Call
An email/text will be sent out to all parents indicating the delay, cancellation or early release

Best,

Amy Barber, M.Ed.,LMHC
Head of School


